Waterman, Robert - WHD

From: Danelle Knight <dknight@naipta.az.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 2:31 PM

To: WHDPRAComments

Cc: Danelle Knight

Subject: WH381 Notice of Rights

Whom it may concern:

| appreciate that you have outlined many areas that employers are concerned with concerning
payment of benefits when employees going out on unpaid leave.

In addition, it is good to outline all of the benefits that are available such as Short-term, Long-
term, Workers comp, and State Family Leave.

These changes are good for the employee and the employer.
Thank you

Danelle Knight

Employee Relations Generalist, SHRM-SCP, MBA
Mountain Line

3773 N. Kaspar Dr., Flagstaff, AZ 86004

W: 928.679.8926

FAX: 928.779.6868

www.mountainline.az.gov

Attention: This message is intended only for the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain
information that is confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or the employee or
person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution, copying or use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender and destroy or delete this communication
immediately.



